
 

 

Marina Advisory Committee Minutes 
December 6, 2023 

 

Present: Joe Aberdale - Chair, Martha Wilson, Kevin Coakley, Doug Straus, John 
Wolf, James Gray, Will Sullivan, Brittany Tilton 
Absent: Edward Kane, David Stamatis, Frederick Felix 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:02pm.  
Venue: Zoom 
 
Announcements, Open Session and Public Comment 
Joe stated his recommendation that the item on the agenda to consider 
extending the boating season be moved to the next meeting as three members 
are absent. The Committee agreed. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
The minutes of November 1, 2023 were reviewed. The minutes were 
unanimously approved on a motion made by Kevin and seconded by Martha. 
 
Harbormaster Report 
Will reported that they are taking out the docks, removing some by crane  and 
pressure washing them. Some of the gangways are being welded.  
 
Marina Concerns 
None 
 
Dredging Update 
Joe reported that the Select Board voted to pursue a course of making payment 
to the Army Corps to secure the dredging permit for Area 2. 
 
New Business and Future Concerns 
Kevin reported that the Shellfish Advisory Board will be discussing the matter of 
the ice machine and getting estimates to purchase it. John stated that he has 
been monitoring the ice machine project. 
 
The next meeting will be on January 10, 2024, at 7:00pm via Zoom.  
A motion to adjourn was made by Martha and seconded by Will Barrio. Motion 
passed unanimously. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Joe Aberdale 

 
 



 

 

 


